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Date: 14 December 2021 

 

PacificLink System - Maintenance  

 

Kindly be advised that PacificLink will not be available from 14 December 2021 @ 12pm to   

15 December 2021 @ 12pm for maintenance. 

 

Please use FLAS for policy issuance during this window.  

 

We sincerely apologize for any inconvenience caused.  

 

Should you require further clarification, feel free to contact our Customer Service at 1800-88-

1629 or email us at  customerservice@pacificinsurance.com.my. 

 

Thank you and stay safe. 

 

Healthy Regards,  

The Pacific Team 

Dear Valued Business Partners & Associates,  
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